
 
 
 
Dear Browning Families:  
  
As we begin the enrollment process, we write to share that the Board of Trustees has set school-
wide tuition at $52,320.00 for the 2019-20 academic year.  As always, we remain dedicated to the 
thoughtful and prudent use of tuition dollars, and your investment enables important work.  It 
allows us to fulfill a worthy mission, one that calls our boys to lives of intellect and integrity 
and to change our world for the better.  We are also able to reward Browning’s accomplished, 
committed and enthusiastic faculty and staff for all that they do in the service of that mission.  
We are proud to support these women and men, professionals who work with purpose and 
passion to know, support and inspire our boys. 
  
We also maintain our longstanding commitment to making a Browning School education 
available to academically capable and intellectually engaged boys, whatever their financial 
circumstances.  A welcoming community that reflects the socioeconomic profile of both our 
region and our society improves the opportunity for all boys to grow as learners, friends and 
people. 
  
This is a significant, stimulating time to attend Browning, and we are so glad to have you in our 
community.  Ours is a place where talented boys, guided by caring and committed adults, grow 
to become accomplished, responsible, purposeful young men.  Our school is animated by a new 
strategic plan, governed by newly articulated core values, and strengthened by our enduring 
commitments to deep relationships, the pursuit of ethical and social purpose, and exploration of 
the life of the mind.  We are profoundly excited to have your sons join us at Browning next year, 
and to watch them continue to grow into gentlemen of the 21st century.       
  
Sincerely yours, 

    
Valda Witt    John M. Botti 
President, Board of Trustees  Head of School 
 
	


